
T4T and the Vermont Community Foundation team up for new Americans tech education

Tuesday June 1, 2021

TECHNOLOGY FOR TOMORROW (T4T) is pleased to announce that it has received a $3,000
grant from the Vermont Community Foundation to provide online technology education in our
virtual classroom for New Americans enrolled with the U.S. Committee for Refugees and
Immigrants (USCRI) in Vermont.

With the prevalence of technology in daily life and with the growing populations of New
Americans in Vermont, collaborative partnerships such as this between the USCRI and T4T are
of the utmost importance. These partnerships enable important learning opportunities for new
American learners in locations convenient to them, including in our virtual classroom. The skills
learned in these classes will foster new career opportunities and personal fulfillment, easing the
transition into life in Vermont.

Technology for Tomorrow (T4T), a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, empowers individuals and
organizations by providing affordable technology and supporting skills training and enabling
virtual opportunities through various local, state, and national collaboration efforts to help
individuals and organizations reach their goals.

To connect with  Technology for Tomorrow, please contact program manager Bjorn Norstrom:

bjorn.norstrom@tech4tomorrow.org
(802) 448-0595
http://tech4tomorrow.org/
476 Shunpike Road
Williston, VT 05495
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